On August 15, 2006, the following information was requested by Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding P1 Approve Purchase of Self-Sealing Payroll Check Forms.

Question:
Where are we with computerized check stubs and direct deposit?

Response:
Direct Deposit is currently available and recommended for all employees.  The electronic payroll check stub is included in phase 2 of the PeopleSoft implementation.  
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